
 

LAKE BALLINGER PUMP 
STATION OVERFLOW 

MARCH 15, 2019 
 

 

King County investigating sewer back up near Lake Ballinger 
Pump Station 
 
King County is investigating a sewer backup near the Lake Ballinger pump station in 

Snohomish County. The Lake Ballinger Pump Station is located at 2205 N. 205th the 

Edmonds – Shoreline border. 
 

King County Crews are 

investigating a sewer backup that 
occurred yesterday, March 14 near 

the Lake Ballinger pump station 
affecting approximately 12 

properties adjacent to Lake 
Ballinger. King County is working 

with a cleaning contractor. There 
are no reports of sewage backing 

up into homes. We are taking 
precautions and have taken water 

quality samples from Lake 
Ballinger and have notified 

regulatory agencies. The unstaffed 

pump station moves area 
wastewater to the treatment plant. 

  
The King County Wastewater Treatment Division’s mission is to protect public health 

and enhance the environment by collecting and treating wastewater while recycling 
valuable resources for the Puget Sound region.    
 
For more information  
 
Please contact:  
Eunice Lee 
Community Services, King County Wastewater Treatment Division  
Phone: Office 206-263-1614 or TTY: 711 
Cell: 206-719-9022 
Email: elee@kingcounty.gov, 
with questions and concerns about this 3/14/19 Lake Ballinger Pump Station overflow. 
 
Please check this website for updated information about this incident:  
http://www.kingcounty.gov/wtd and search “incident response” 
 
 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-477-5371/ 711 (TTY Relay) 
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